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THE FEDERAL POLYTECHNIC OHODO
ENUGU STATE
GENERAL PROCUREMENT NOTICE (GPN) FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF YEAR 2024 ICT SUPPORT INTERVENTION PROJECT

1. INTRODUCTION
The federal polytechnic Ohodo, Enugu state in keeping with its mandate and in compliance with the provisions of the Public Procurement
Act, 2007, intends to implement the Polytechnic Year 2024 Tetfund intervention for ICT support projects. The polytechnic hereby issues
a general procurement notice to interested, competent and reputable contractors with relevant experience and a good record of
accomplishment for the execution of the under-listed project:
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